
GESAC SWIM SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
EDITION 26 — December 2018

PIRATE TALK

If you have questions or feedback suggestions, contact the Aquatics team via reception on 9575 7100.

GLEN EIRA
CITY COUNCIL

SUMMER IS HERE — HAPPY HOLIDAYS
With summer upon us, it’s important we all play it safe in and 
around water. Whether you’re having fun at the beach, a pool, 
a river, a lake, or anywhere where there is water, you should 
do your best to make sure it is safe for everyone. For some 
safety tips to keep in mind this Summer, check out this water 
safety video.  
 

MODIFIED POOL HOLIDAY 
HOURS
Monday December 24: 9am–5.30pm 
Tuesday December 25: Closed    
Wednesday 26 December: 9am–5.30pm
Thursday 27 December: 9am–7pm  
Friday 28 December: 9am–7pm
Saturday 29 December: 9am–6.30pm
Sunday 30 December: 9am–6.30pm
Monday 31 December: 9am–5.30pm
Tuesday 1 January: 12pm–5.30pm
Wednesday 2 January: 9am–7pm

LESSON BREAK  
Please note: all Swim School lessons will 
break over the holiday period. All active 
Swim School members will continue to 
receive access to aquatic facilities during 
the break. 

Lessons will conclude for 2018 on Sunday 
16 December and recommence on 
Monday 7 January.

You do have the opportunity to suspend 
the membership free of charge during 
non-lesson periods.

The 25 metre pool will be closed for 
maintenance over the lesson break. 
Should there be any delays with the 
upgrades, we will move swimming  
lessons accordingly.

AUSTRALIA DAY 
No lessons will be held on Australia 
Day,  Monday 28 January.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Se6uMoTeSww
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CELEBRATE YOUR BIRTHDAY WITH US!
Are you looking for an exciting new venue for your child’s next 
birthday party? GESAC is the perfect new destination for a 
wild, wet and action packed party. 

Parties are offered on Friday nights and weekends for children 
of all ages. Application forms and more information can be  
obtained from reception. 

For further information, contact our team on 9575 7100.

LUCKY DIP 

To celebrate Water Safety Week we are running a lucky dip. Simply colour in one of the posters below or watch 
the sun smart video here then complete the word find and bring it to the swim school desk! 

ACCESS OUR COLORING IN POSTERS HERE ACCESS THE WORD FIND HERE

WATCH AROUND WATER

At GESAC we proudly support the Watch Around Water 
Policy which is:

Children under five years must be accompanied into the  
centre by a responsible adult and supervised within arms reach  
at all times. Children less than 10 years must be accompanied 
into the centre by a responsible adult and supervised within the 
line of sight at all times.

SWIM BETWEEN THE FLAGS 

Water Safety Week 2018 will run from 3 to 9 
December.  We will be dedicating this weeks 
lessons to teaching children to be safe in and 
around the water.

http://www.swimandsurvive.com.au/content_common/pg-water-safety-colouring-in-posters.seo
http://www.gesac.com.au/Swimming/Swim-School/Water-Safety-Week-Word-Find
http://www.gesac.com.au/Swimming/Swim-School/Water-Safety-Week-Word-Find
http://www.swimandsurvive.com.au/content_common/pg-water-safety-colouring-in-posters.seo
www.sunsmart.com.au/tools/videos/current-tv-campaigns/slip-slop-slap-seek-slide-sid-seagull.html



